Neuse River Middle School

RS

Hello Neuse River Ravens!

We hope this message finds you safe and healthy and that you are finding time to enjoy family and
friends this summer. This message is to provide you with a few updates as we prepare for the start of

the 2020-2021 school year. The first student day is scheduled for August 3.

The WCPSS School Board approved the recommendation to begin the school year while maintaining
social distancing in classrooms and on buses. In order to do this, students will be divided into 3
groups. Each group will have one week of face to face instruction and then two weeks of remote
learning. Groups are being assigned at the district level. Once we have this information, we will

communicate which group your child is in.

If you haven't already, please visit the district's "Return to Campus" website. You can access it from

our school website and click on COVID 19 Update or go directly to www.wcpss.net/returntocampus.

The school board also approved the WCPSS Virtual Academy. This is an online learning option for
students this school year who may choose not to engage in a face to face learning environment. You
can find information about the virtual academy as well the "apply" link on the return to campus page

or go directly to www.wepss.net/virtual-academy. Students who participate in the virtual academy are

expected to commit for the entire semester. Students can choose fall or fall and spring semester.
Requests should be submitted by July 20.
We will send another message regarding orientation, schedules, and other important information and

post it on our website.

Our office is open Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9-2. If you need to reach someone outside of this

time, you may leave a message at our main number 919-266-8500 and we will return you call.

We look forward to seeing you very soon!
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